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IMAGE RELEASE TERMS

World Food Programme photographs are copyrighted. In accordance with international copyright laws
and the Convention on the Rights of the Child, reproduction of any WFP image implies agreement to
these terms:

INTERNAL/EXTERNAL:

Images may not be used in a commercial context, including in co-branding partnerships with
commercial companies. WFP does not have subject releases for these uses.

Content may not be changed by digital or any other means, except regular colour management. No
pixelation or modification other than regular colour calibration is allowed. Cropping is allowed only with
prior approval from the Head of the Photography Unit Mr. Rein Skullerud (address and contact details
hereunder). Use must respect the real situation and identity of all human subjects depicted.

The standard dimensions of WFP photos posted on social media platforms and hosting web sites must
not exceed the size of 900x600 pixels. This dimension will allow comfortable viewing on monitors but
will prevent uses that require high-resolution files.

Use must comply with special protection provisions if the image subject is at risk of harm or
discrimination.

All images must be credited as follows: Photo: WFP/Name and Surname of the photographer unless
differently instructed by WFP.

WFP images are not available for personal use.

IF SHARING WITH EXTERNAL MEDIA OR OTHER PARTNERS:

ALL images used outside of WFP require written permission by authorized WFP staff. Reproduction
rights are granted only for one-time use for the publication and context specified in this order. If use is
not specified, rights are not granted.

Any repeat use or use in another context must be additionally requested.

Images may not be archived in any format by any non-WFP entity or individual, including WFP
consultants. Recipient agrees to return all hard copies to sender and to delete all images from all
electronic storage devices upon completion of authorized reproduction placement.

THANK YOU FOR USING WFP PHOTOGRAPHS APPROPRIATELY.

For further information, please contact

Mr Rein Skullerud

Head, WFP Photography Unit
Communications Division

World Food Programme
Via Cesare Giulio Viola 68/70

00148 – Rome - Italy
email: rein.skullerud@wfp.org


